
Dear Labyrinth Friends,

I've been digging through old files and reviving memories of labyrinth days of yore.  I'm looking forward to sharing happy 
memories with you this Saturday, November 10 at 1:30 PM, as we celebrate LNN's 5th Anniversary.   We'll be meeting in the 
Fireside Room at Westminster Presbyterian Church where we had our very first LNN meeting in 2007. 

 Please come....... for Food and Fun with Friends on the Labyrinth

Fool on the Labyrinth
by D.C. Donohue

LNN 5th Anniversary Party

You're Invited -- Come join the celebration!

Saturday, November 10, 2012
1:30 PM - 4:30 PM

Westminster Presbyterian Church, Fireside Room 
1624 NE Hancock Street, 

Portland, OR 97212
[map]

Details on the LNN Home Page 
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/

Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Celebrate the Labyrinth
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http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&source=s_q&hl=en&geocode=&q=1624+N.E.+Hancock+St.,++Portland+,+Or.++97212&sll=37.0625,-95.677068&sspn=35.90509,56.865234&ie=UTF8&hq=&hnear=1624+NE+Hancock+St,+Portland,+Multnomah,+Oregon+97212&ll=45.534582,-122.648728&spn=0.007756,0.013883&z=16
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
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